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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
NEWS RELEASE 

 

 
MEDIA ALERT 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
September 29, 2014            
   
 
WHO:  Erie County Water Authority 
 
WHAT: Duke Road water main replacement and reconstruction project 
 
WHERE: Duke Road, Town of Cheektowaga 
 
WHEN: Monday, September 29 through Wednesday, October 29, 2014 

 
 

As part of the Duke Road waterline replacement and reconstruction project, Duke Road will be 
open to local traffic only from Walden Avenue with no through traffic to Union Road. All local 
businesses will remain open and water service will not be impacted during the construction. 
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